
Staff Celebration Week, May 9-13, 2011

UCSB’s Annual Staff celebration week is set for the week of Monday, May 9
through Friday, May 13. Planned and sponsored by the Chancellor’s Staff
Advisory Council (CSAC), Staff Celebration Week will honor Staff throughout
the week with many activities.

Staff Assembly will present the Staff Citation of Excellence Awards at the Chancellor’s
Luncheon on Friday, May 6 from 11:30-1:30 on the Faculty Club Green. Ten Staff members
will receive an award of recognition and $500 for their outstanding service to UCSB. Come
celebrate your co-workers!

Staff Celebration Week Highlights

"KICK OFF" Friday, May 6th: Chancellor’s Lunch, 11:30-1:30, Faculty Club Green
Monday, May 9th: Staff Ice Cream Social, noon-1:00, Cheadle Courtyard
Wednesday, May 11th: Staff Social, 3:30-5:00, ReCen Pavillion Lawn
Thursday, May 12th: 7th Annual Staff Cookie Contest, Noon-1:00, MCC Lounge

Staff Assembly Events
Staff Citation of Excellence Awards and Celebration Week Drawing 
Friday, May 6th from 11:30 to 1:30 at the Chancellor's Luncheon on the
Faculty Club Green

SA Citation of Exellence Awards: 2011 Citation of Excellence Awardees will be
announced at the Chancellor's Luncheon.
SA Celebration Week Drawing: In appreciation of all UCSB staff and the services they
provide, many local businesses and campus organizations have donated prizes for
this year's Staff Assembly drawing. Drawing winners will be announced at the
Chancellor's Luncheon on Monday, May 6th

Winners need not be present to win. Simply complete and return the entry form by the
deadline on Friday, April 29th. Entries will not be accepted after the deadline or at the
luncheon.

Send entry via campus mail to: Greta Halle, Computer Science Dept, Mail Code 5110 
Drawing Entry Form (pdf) / Entry deadline Friday, April 29th - no exceptions

Staff Ice Cream Social
Monday, May 9th from noon to 1:00, Cheadle Courtyard
Ice cream scooped and served by your favorite UCSB administrator

Staff Assembly extends a special thank you to Housing and Residential Services Dining
Services and Intercollegiate Athletics for their generous support.

Staff Cookie Contest (pdf)

Thursday, May 12th at noon, Multi-Cultural Center Lounge
Entry deadline Monday, May 9th

Calling all bakers! Your best-loved (or favorite) cookie recipe could be our grand prize-
winner at the Staff Cookie Contest.

To Enter: email the name of your cookie recipe and type of cookie to Rosie Quimby
<rosie.quimby@sa.ucsb.edu>. Contact Rosie with any questions.

Day of the Contest: simply bring a dozen of your delicious cookie creations and let the
judging begin! For more information, contact Rosie Quimby at ext. 4147.

Staff Housing Workgroup
Staff members of the Chancellor's Faculty and Staff Housing committee had
the opportunity to participate in the interview for the important position of the
Executive Director of the Community Housing Board. This Board will oversee
the development and allocation of future housing projects.
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SA Members - Why I joined Staff Assembly

I joined Staff Assembly...

Stephanie Coghlan: "because I was troubled that our large
group of employees at Student Health did not feel a strong
sense of connection to other staff at UCSB. All staff need to
know that their fellow staff members on campus share in
common interests and concerns and that we do not stand
alone as separate departments. We can achieve so many great
things if we work together as one "staff" voice.”
Dave Dunlop: “to meet new staff, learn more about important
issues relating to staff and help with staff functions on campus.”
Greta Halle: “I got involved the year the Ice Cream Social was
cancelled. I wanted to be sure staff continued to be celebrated.”
George Hopwood: “to learn more about and help support the
interests of Staff at UCSB and UC.”
Martha Olsen, Co-Chair: I joined “to be more involved with
staff issues and concerns.”
Libby Straight: “to become a representative for staff housing
which I feel is probably one of the most important issues for
staff at UC, Santa Barbara.”

Announcements

Staff Celebration Week - Kicks Off with the
Chancellor's Luncheon and Staff Citation of Excellence
Awards on Friday, May 6 on the Faculty Club Green.

Staff Assembly Wants YOU!

Join Staff Assembly’s Coordinating Council and
be a part of shaping campus events for staff. We
meet on the 3rd Thursday of the month from 12:00
to 1:30p.

Upcoming Mtgs (Thursdays): Apr 21, May 19, Jun 16
Location: Engineering Science Building (ESB), Rm 2001

For more information about Staff Assembly, email Martha Olsen
<martha.olsen@sa.ucsb.edu>

Staff Assembly Executive Board

Co-Chair: Julie Luera <julie@engineering.ucsb.edu>
Co-Chair: Martha Olsen <martha.olsen@sa.ucsb.edu>
Treasurer: Greta Halle
Newsletter Editor: George Hopwood
Webmaster: Libby Straight
CSAC Liaison to Staff Assembly: Sandra Camp
Members: Stephanie Coghlan, Donna Coyne, Laura
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The first phase of North Campus is nearing completion. The Staff Housing workgroup
continues to meet with UCSB administrators and continues to work towards the goal of
making homes available for staff to purchase, if the faculty waitlist is exhausted. We'll keep
you posted.

The Staff Housing Workgroup is a committee formed of members from Staff Assembly,
CSAC, ABOG and PWA. Our mission is to work with campus administration to achieve
affordable housing for staff members at UCSB. Our current Staff Housing Workgroup
members are:

Sandra Camp, Educational Opportunity Program, CSAC representative
Val De Veyra, Electrical Engineering, Staff Assembly representative
David Dunlop, Disabled Students Program, Staff Assembly representative
Maureen Evans, Materials Research Laboratory, ABOG representative
Greta Halle, Computer Science, Chair
Libby Straight, Electrical Engineering, member at large
Laurel Wilder, Budget and Planning, member at large

What is UCSB Staff Assembly?

Staff Assembly is UCSB's chapter of the system wide Council of University of California Staff
Assemblies, or CUCSA. UCSB's Staff Assembly is sponsored by the office of the Vice
Chancellor for Administrative Services. Staff Assembly's mission is to support the research,
teaching, and community service mission of UCSB by serving in an advisory capacity to the
Chancellor, Vice Chancellors, senior officers, and other campus organizations seeking staff
consultation.

Staff Assembly provides staff representatives to committees as requested by campus entities
and facilitates communication among and between all staff employees. Additionally, Staff
Assembly serves as a focal point and sounding board for all staff employees in issues that
are not the purview of represented job classifications. General membership includes all
career UCSB staff members. The Executive Committee consists of at least eight members
elected at large from all career staff on campus.

UCSB Staff Assembly By-Laws (pdf)

Crownover, Lydia Davenport, Valerie de Veyra, David Dunlop,
Sally Foxen, Dana Huffman, Anna Morales-Castaneda, Martha
Olsen, Rosie Quimby, Kim Summerfield, Nadia Tapia, Mia
Vela, Gary White

Past Web Newsletters

Winter Quarter 2011: Volume 6, Issue 2
Fall Quarter 2010: Volume 6, Issue 1
Spring Quarter 2010: Volume 5, Issue 3
Winter Quarter 2010: Volume 5, Issue 2

Links of Interest

UCSB Staff Assembly
UCSB Chancellor's Staff Advisory Council (CSAC)
Council of UC Staff Assemblies (CUCSA)
UC Staff Advisors to the Regents
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